
To: 
Rob Thomas 
Principal Licensing Officer 

Spelthon1e Borough Council 

Council Offices, Knowlc Green. Staines-Upon-Thames 
TWl8 lXB 

Dear Sir, 

Re: Clause regarding window tinting requirements on licenced taxis. 

On be.half of all Speltl1ome Taxi and Private Hire drivers we would like to object to 
the way this clause is being interpreted and implemented. 

Most of the vehicles are fitted with standard glass from factory as can be found on 
ot11er vehicles of the same make and model. The drivers themselves have not 
modified the vehicles or applied anything that wouJd alter the tint of the glass. 

lt is w1reasonable and impossible for drivers to be expected to change the glass that 
has been fitted to the vehicle by tlte manufacturer from the facto1y. 

If tltere are any drivers who have modified their vehicles and used aftennarket 
tinting services then these vehicles can be asked to remove ilie material applied to 
tint the glass. 

lo s�m1nary we object to the expectation tllat glass fitted from factory by thevehicle manufacturer wi II be changed as tltis is not feasible practically orfinancially. 

Fmt�erm�re ch.an�ng �r modif�ng any part of the vehicle from factoryspec1ficat1on wLLI invalidate the msurance and may compromise safety.
Yours Sincerely, 

All Spelthome Taxi Drivers
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